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The Parish of  
Saint Catherine of Siena 

THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD:  
SUNDAY, JANUARY 2, 2022 

 

SAT, Jan 1: Mass: Livestreamed at 4:00pm, on demand thereafter 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________   

Welcome 

Sacrament of 
Reconciliation: Confession 
 TUESDAYS:  6:00pm - 8:00pm 
 THURDAYS:  7:00am - 7:25am 
 

Adoration of the  
Blessed Sacrament: 
 TUESDAYS:  6:00pm - 8:00pm 
 

Daily Mass:  
MONDAY-THURSDAY: 7:30am   
CIVIC HOLIDAYS: 9:00am 
Open to the Public, and 
Livestreamed. Available  
on-demand during the day. 

 

Rosary:  
MONDAY-THURSDAY: 8:00am   
FRIDAY: 7:30am   
Open to the Public and 
Livestreamed.  

Sunday Mass: 
 SATURDAY VIGIL:  
  4:00pm, 7:15pm 
 SUNDAY MASS: 
  7:30am, 9:00am, 11:00am 

Livestreamed at 4:00pm Saturday. 
Available on-demand thereafter. 

__________________________________________________ 
 

New Parishioners: We warmly 
welcome you, and invite you to register 
in our parish community.  Please call 
our office at (203) 377-3133, ext. 101 

 

Sacrament of Baptism: 
 SUNDAY: 1:00pm, by appointment. 
 Pre-Baptismal instruction is 
 required for first-time parents. 
 Please call our office at  
 (203) 377-3133, ext. 101 
__________________________________________________ 
 

Parish Office Hours: 
 MON-THURS:  9:00am - 4:30pm 
 FRIDAY:  9:00am - 1:00pm 
 

Location: In Historic Nichols 
 220 Shelton Road 
 Trumbull, CT 06611 
 (203) 377-3133 
 www.stcathtrumbull.com 
 office@stcatherinetrumbull.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 

@StCathTrumbull 
  

               TheParishofStCatherineofSiena 



 

  

Please remember in your prayers the family & friends of our 
Parish serving active duty in the military, especially:  

 

Eli Bair, USN 
LCDR Robert C. Ballard Jr., USN 

Major Gregg Zavadsky, U.S. Army 
Major Caitlin McGowan, U.S. Army 

SPC Zachary Kaesmann, ARNG 
TSC Adam DePasacreta 

 

We pray for peace and for all serving in the 
military.  We would like to list your family and friends 
currently serving active duty in our armed forces in the 
bulletin.  Kindly email the name/s of your active duty 
family and friends to support@stcatherinetrumbull.com.  

SANCTUARY LAMP 
 

The Sanctuary Lamp,  
which indicates and honors the Real Presence  

of Jesus Christ in the Holy Eucharist,  
burns this week in memory of  

 

Charles Panullo 

Monday, Jan. 3:  Holy Name of Jesus 
 7:30AM   Charles Panullo 
 

Tuesday, Jan. 4:  St. Elizabeth Ann Seton 
 7:30AM   Patricia Capozzi 
 6:00PM-8:00PM Confession and Adoration 
 

Wednesday, Jan. 5:  St. John Neuman 
 7:30AM   Peggy M. Perillie 
 

Thursday, Jan. 6:  St. André Bessette 
 7:00AM-7:25AM Confessions  
 7:30AM   Patricia Castillo 
 

Friday, Jan. 7:  FIRST FRIDAY 
  St. Raymond of Peñafort  
 7:30AM  Rosary for Priestly Vocations 
 

Saturday, Jan. 8:   
 8:00AM   Raul Pires 
  THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD  
      Anticipated 
 4:00PM   Leonard P. Marcello Sr.  
      (Livestreamed) 
 7:15PM   Nassa Sam 
 

Sunday, Jan. 9:  THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD  
 7:30AM Our Parishioners 
  9:00AM  Richard Syx  
  11:00AM  Lillian O’Neil 

Please remember in your daily prayers all the sick  
of our Parish and their caregivers, especially:  

 

Louisa Russo, Marlene Roberts, Beatrice Krafcik,  
and George Bochanski.  

 

To add a name, contact Mary Ellen Kovacs,  
Director of Pastoral Care: (203) 377-3133, ext. 104. 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

PASTORAL CARE: Please 
contact the Parish Office to let 
us know if you have a family 
member in the hospital. Due 
to hospital confidentiality 
regulations, we are no longer 
consistently notified by 
hospitals, and are often 
unaware of hospitalizations 
unless we are notified by family members.   

Contact Mary Ellen Kovacs, Director of Pastoral Care:  
(203) 377-3133, ext. 104. 

MASS INTENTIONS & LITURGICAL SCHEDULE  
FOR THE WEEK OF JANUARY 2, 2022 

RESPECT LIFE 
 

The white rose at the Shrine of the Blessed Virgin 
Mary reminds us all to pray for an increased 

respect for the gift of human life.   
This week, it is offered in honor of  

 

The Holy Family 

IN MEMORIAM 
 

The Parish of Saint Catherine of Siena 
extends to the families of  

 

Anthony Azzopardi and Janet Marino 

 

LOW GLUTEN HOSTS:  
Celiac disease affects many people.   

Those suffering from Celiac cannot ingest gluten.   
If you or a family member would benefit from a  

low gluten host or from the Precious Blood at the  
celebration of the Eucharist, please see a Priest  

or Deacon in the Sacristy before Mass. 

...anyone who is new to our area,  
anyone who is searching for the truth, or  

anyone who is looking for a spiritual home.  
We are joyfully and faithfully Roman Catholic  
in belief and practice - a community of faith,  
worship, service, and formation - and with  
open hearts we invite all our brothers and  

sisters into a living and saving friendship with  
the Lord Jesus Christ, in the communion of  

His One, Holy, Catholic and Apostolic Church. 

Merry Christmas  
THE PARISH OF  

ST. CATHERINE OF SIENA 
WARMLY WELCOMES...  



A Thank You from Katie & Mary Dineen:  
 

The Christmas gifts have all been delivered. We want to thank every-
one who helped support Christmas Giving!  
 

Thank you, Father Marcello, for supporting the program and encour-
aging the parishioners to give by highlighting the program through 
the bulletin and your end of Mass announcements. 
 

Eric Vogel’s Social Justice & Outreach volunteers did a great job of 
sorting, wrapping and delivering presents. Thank you, Eric, for re-
cruiting and coordinating volunteers. There were so many people who 
helped so Eric please pass on a big thank you to all of the volunteers 
for their help in making the program a success. 
 

Kate Gombos, as always, did an amazing job with communicating 
and really helped to promote the program through various methods which we think is a big reason 
why we able to exceed our expectations. Thank you, Kate! 
 

Thank you, Rachel Ambrosio (Principal of St. Catherine of Siena School) and Lindsay Tristine (Director of 
RelEd) for the school and religious education programs supporting the Christmas Giving this year.  The 
contributions from both programs were extraordinary! The school alone contributed close to 200 gifts 
and in total we more than doubled the number of gifts we were able to give to the McGivney Christmas 
shopping program. 
 

We know everyone’s efforts will have a positive impact and will definitely help brighten the Christ-
mas of so many in need and we offer an account of the generosity of our parishioners and families: 
 

Blessed Sacrament Church - more than 100 scarf/gloves.  St. Charles Borromeo - 181 gifts delivered for 50 families.  Con-
vent of Mary Immaculate - 102 gifts for their pre-school and First Communion students.  St. Mary’s Church - 146 gifts de-
livered for their religious education students.  The McGivney Center - 468 gifts for their Christmas shopping program 
 

In total, this is more than 1,000 gifts. In addition to fulfilling all of the gift requests, the parish also gave these 5 organiza-
tions between Thanksgiving and Christmas $9,800 to help their families in need with food, clothes and Christmas gifts. The 
need for help in these communities is greater than ever and it is so wonderful that so many graciously gave to show they 
cared. Thank you again for all that you did!       - Katie and Mary Dineen 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

For information or to get involved in upcoming initiatives, please contact   
ERIC VOGEL, Coordinator for Social Justice and Charitable Outreach: Caritas@stcatherinetrumbull.com  

Christmas at St. Catherine’s 



 

Christmas 2021 Music  
 

As we celebrate with 
great joy the birth of 
our Lord and Savior 
Jesus Christ, I wish 
to express my sin-
cere thanks to all of 
the members of our 
Parish Choir, Chil-
dren’s Choir, Parish 
Quartet, cantors and 
guest instrumental-
ists, for the hard 
work and dedication 
that went into preparing music for the Christmas Litur-
gies at St. Catherine’s this year. Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year! 
 

DR. BILL ATWOOD, Director of Music and  
Coordinator of Liturgical Ministries 203-377-3133 x105 or  

WilliamAtwood@stcatherinetrumbull.com  

Please join us  
 

Sun, Jan  2, 11am 
For our third annual  

 

EPIPHANY  
PROCLAMATION 
AND BLESSING  

OF CHALK 
 

The Epiphany  
Blessing of Chalk and 
homes is an ancient 
tradition which places a reminder of God’s presence at the 
entrance of a home, and places an entire family under His 
protection. After the blessing at Mass, we invite you to take 
a piece of the blessed chalk home with you for your family’s 
use in invoking God’s blessing on your home. 
 

The Blessing of Chalk at Epiphany 
 

The Epiphany Blessing of a Home takes place as follows:  
 

At a convenient time on the Feast of the Epiphany, all the 
members of the family should gather near the front door, 
and all begin with the Sign of the Cross:  In the Name of 
the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. Amen.  
 

Then, the head of the household says: From the east came 
the Magi to Bethlehem to adore the Lord; and opening 
their treasures they offered Him precious gifts: gold for 
the great King, incense for the true God, and myrrh in 
symbol of His burial.  
 

Then all pray the Our Father.  
 

Then the head of the household says:  Let us pray: O God, 
who on this day revealed your Only Begotten Son to the 
nations by the guidance of a star, grant in your mercy that 
we, who know you already by faith, may be brought to 
behold the beauty of your sublime glory. Through our 
Lord Jesus Christ, your Son, who lives and reigns with 
you in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, for ever and 
ever.  
 

Then the head of the household (if necessary climbs a stool 
or small ladder and) using the blessed chalk, first writes the 
initials of the three Wise Men, connected with Crosses, over 
the inside of the front door, on the lintel, if possible. Then is 
written the current year, dividing the first two and last two 
numbers of the year so that they fall on both sides of the 
initials.  
 

It should look like this:  
 

20 + C + M + B + 22 
 

…with the “20” being the millennium and century, the “C” 
standing for Caspar, the “M” standing for Melchior, the “B” 
standing for Balthasar, and the “22” at the end standing for 
the decade and year. (Next year, it would be 20 + C + M + B 
+ 23, and so forth).  
 

When the initials have been inscribed above the door, all 
conclude with the prayer:  Glory be to the Father, and to 
the Son, and to the Holy Spirit, as it was in the beginning, 
is now, and ever shall be, world without end. Amen.  
 

The blessing concludes with all making the Sign of the 
Cross: In the Name of the Father, and of the Son, and of 
the Holy Spirit. Amen.  
 

…and don’t forget to email us your photos of the Epiphany 
blessing in your homes. We’d be happy to post them (with 
your permission) in the #MyCatholicHome section of our 
social media platforms.  A blessed Epiphany to everyone! 

Join a vibrant group of men connected by our Catholic 
faith and dedicated to service at St. Catherine’s and in the 
wider Trumbull and Bridgeport communities.  
 

Through acts of charity, service to others, and time spent 
in prayer, we make a positive difference in the lives of 
our neighbors every day!  

 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

JANUARY 15/16 IS THE WEEKEND TO JOIN THE 
KNIGHTS!  Meet our members after any of the Sunday 
Masses.  Enjoy a cup of coffee & a donut and learn more 
about our vibrant council. 
 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Knights of Columbus Council #5806 meets on the 3rd 
Thursday of each month. Join us for our next meeting: 
Jan 20 at 7pm in the Church Hall. Light refreshments. 
 

GARRETT COVINO, Grand Knight St. Catherine of Siena Council 
#5806 gcovino5@comcast.net 

CALLING ALL MEN! 

JOIN THE KNIGHTS! kofc.org/join 



 

Next Sunday’s Gospel:  

 

THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD 
 

Next weekend’s Sunday Gospel reading is provided here, so 
that we can think and pray about it, and be ready to  
receive it into our minds and hearts when it is proclaimed at 
Mass. 

 

The people were filled with expectation, and all were asking 
in their hearts whether John might be the Christ. John an-
swered them all, saying,  “I am baptizing you with water, 
but one mightier than I is coming. I am not worthy to loosen 
the thongs of his sandals. He will baptize you with the Holy 
Spirit and fire.” 

 

After all the people had been baptized and Jesus also had 
been baptized and was praying, heaven was opened and the 
Holy Spirit descended upon him in bodily form like a 
dove. And a voice came from heaven,  “You are my beloved 
Son; with you I am well pleased.”   Luke 3:15-16, 21-22 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! We pray that every-
one had a blessed and joyful Christmas 
and restful time off. 
  
CLASSES RESUME THIS WEEK: Rel Ed 
classes resume this week. Class on 
Tue, Jan 4 & Wed, Jan 5. 
  
MASKS: Masks required during Rel Ed. 
Please help your child(ren) remember 
to bring their mask to class.  
   

Lindsay Tristine, DRE. reled@stcatherinetrumbull.com 

 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH 
GROUP:  

SUNDAYS 6-8PM 
 

JAN 2, 6-8PM: Don’t Miss These  
Escape Room Games 

 

More fun January events announced soon! 
 

All high school students & their friends, are welcome! 
RSVPs appreciated, but not required!  

 

RAYMOND KINGSBURY: 
youthgroup@stcatherinetrumbull.com 

 

New Year! 
Catholic Resolutions! 

 

1. I resolve to arrive at Mass early. 
2. I resolve that, before arriving for Mass, I’ll turn off 

my cell phone, leave it in the car, or put it on “silent.” 
3. I resolve to go to the bathroom before I leave home, 

so I don’t have to stand outside the restroom during 
Mass. 

4. I resolve to offer a friendly smile of encouragement 
to parents of young children during Mass. 

5. I resolve to sing. Loudly. 
6. I resolve to remain in my pew to sing loudly (see 

above) the whole recessional hymn. 
7. I resolve to place my hymnal neatly back in the rack 

before I leave to make less work for the Welcome 
Team.  A tidy church is a happy church! 

8. I resolve to take one last peek at my pew before  
leaving to make sure that I haven’t left any  
belongings.  (After all, a tidy church is …see above.) 

9. I resolve to only wear shorts to Sunday Mass if I’m 
under the age of five. 

10. I resolve to be generous with my time and personal 
space when entering or leaving the church, in line at 
Communion, and when driving into and out of our 
parish campus. 

11. I resolve to return to my pew to pray (and not dash 
out the door!) after receiving Holy Communion.  
After all, it is in that moment when I am a Tabernacle 
for Christ. 

12. I resolve to make room in the pew for anyone who 
wishes to join me. 

13. I resolve to remember that I am an important  
member of my Parish Community and to support  
it with my time, talent, and financial resources to the 
best of my ability. 

14. I resolve to take this bulletin home with me, cut out 
these resolutions, and tape them to my refrigerator 
so I don’t forget them. 

 
 

WITH ST. CATHERINE OF SIENA  
Can’t make it to Washington DC for 

the MARCH FOR LIFE on  
JAN 21 in Washington, DC?  

Please join us for a  
 

HOLY HOUR FOR LIFE  

 

at St. Catherine of Siena, Trumbull  
Friday, January 21, 7-8pm (in person or by Livestream) 

 

A time of Eucharistic Adoration during which a Pro-Life 
Scriptural Rosary will be prayed. Concludes with  

Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament. Everyone is welcome.  
Especially for those who cannot travel to Washington, DC  

for the March for Life, but would like to join in the  
prayers for and witness to the sanctity of life.  



LEAVE A LEGACY!  Remember 
St. Catherine of Siena Parish in 
your will! Doing so is a meaning-
ful and tangible way of leaving a 
legacy that will benefit future 
generations of Catholics in our 
community. JAMES J. PANULLO, Director of Parish Operations  
(203) 377-3133 or JamesPanullo@stcatherinetrumbull.com 

PRAY FOR THE UNBORN: 
Lord, Creator of Life, you have 
blessed us with the privilege of 
bringing new life into the world. 
May your Holy Spirit open our 
hearts and minds to recognize 
Your special gift of children, and 
Your great love for each of us created in Your image and 
likeness. You sent Your son Jesus to redeem us and 
through love He entered our world. We now turn to 
Mary, our Mother, for her intercession as we struggle to 
protect innocent unborn children. Following Mary's exam-
ple may we proclaim the truth of our faith, assist those in 
crisis and protect those most vulnerable. We ask this 
through Christ, Our Lord. Amen. 

Open House: SCSS invites all inter-
ested families to attend our Open House 
on Wed, Feb 2, at 8:30am. Meet teachers, 
administrators, and students. Tour our 
beautiful campus. Come to see for  
yourself what makes SCSS such a  
special place for your child. Register  
at stcatherinesienatrumbull.org 

St. Catherine of Siena School 

(203) 375-1947 
www.stcatherinesienatrumbull.org 

2021 ANNUAL PARISH APPEAL 
 

We have kept the goal of the 2021 ANNUAL 
PARISH APPEAL at $150,000, which will help us 
to meet the ongoing, fixed costs of maintain-
ing our beautiful parish campus and facili-
ties, and continue to carry forward our already robust 
mission of evangelization, outreach and formation.   

 

Our mission of faith, worship, & service here at St.  
Catherine’s is a rock of stability for community during 
these uncommonly difficult times. Together with our  
Parish Finance Council and Trustees, we are reaching  
out to all the families in our Parish, asking everyone’s  
active participation in this year’s Appeal.  

 

As of Thu, Dec 16: We have received  
pledges from 303 Families, which 
brings us to 85% of our goal. Thank you!  
Scan this QR Code to DONATE NOW: 

 

Remember: all gifts are tax deductible! 

We are very grateful to everyone who 
is using our Online Giving platform. Your gen-
erous and steadfast support keeps our parish 
running through these challenging times.  This 
week, please consider your offertory for the 
Solemnity of Mary (QR code here), in addition to your week-
ly gift to the parish.  

 

Or use our convenient Text to Give option to give at any 
time. Text your amount and “Offertory” to 860-606-3859. 
After a short one time setup, Text to Give is a quick and easy 
way to make future donations directly through text messag-
es. Thank you! 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS will be mailed to all pa-
rishioners who have contributed $250 or more to the parish 
in 2021. Statements will be mailed by Jan 31, 2022. If you do 
not receive a statement, contact the parish office at (203) 377-
3133 and a copy will be provided for you.  

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

YEAR END GIVING: As Year End approaches, many  
parishioners use this special time to help support the Parish 
of St. Catherine of Siena and receive helpful tax benefits as 
well! Potential Gifts may include: The Annual Parish  
Appeal; Offertory and Gift Donations; Transfer of Securities 
(Stocks, Bonds & Mutual Funds). 

 

Did you know that the IRS allows a tax deduction of $300 
for individuals and $600 for married filers for charitable 
contributions made in 2021?  Additionally, if you are 70-1/2 
and older and have a Required Minimum Distribution 
(RMD) from your retirement plan, you may benefit from a 
direct gift to St. Catherine’s. Consult with your tax advisor 
or plan administrator. To take advantage of this 
opportunity, all gifts must be received or post-
marked by Thursday, December 31.  

 

Don’t miss this chance to maximize your  
charitable giving while receiving a potential 
immediate tax benefit before year’s end!  

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

DONATION ENVELOPES: With the increase use of online 
giving, we are now offering you three different options to 
receive church envelopes: (1) Receive all envelopes bimonth-
ly (2) Receive only special envelopes quarterly; (3) Receive 
no envelopes. Indicate your preference by emailing your 
name, mailing address, and preference to marydineen@ 
stcatherinetrumbull.com by Feb 14.   Parishioners can also 
opt to receive monthly emails with details about the special 
collections including links to donate. We will discontinue 
sending envelopes to anyone who has not made a donation to St. 
Catherine’s since 2019 unless they email their preference.   

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

THANK YOU For Your Offertory 
 

FOR THE WEEKEND OF DECEMBER 18TH—19TH 
 

WEEKLY OFFERTORY: $4,297 
MONTHLY OFFERTORY: $1,200 

ONLINE GIVING: $7,308 
 

TOTAL: $12,805 
 

THE PUBLICATION DEADLINE FOR OUR BULLETIN WAS  
SHORTENED THIS MONTH. WE WILL PUBLISH OFFERTORY  
FOR THE WEEKEND OF DEC 25-26, CHRISTMAS, AND THE  

SOLEMNITY OF MARY ON JAN 8-9. THANK YOU! 
 

Info: JAMES J. PANULLO, Director of Parish Operations   
(203) 377-3133 or JamesPanullo@stcatherinetrumbull.com 

Thank You!...to everyone who sent 
goodies, fruit baskets, and treats to the 
rectory for Christmas. Everything was 
delicious! We are so grateful for every-
one’s kindness and thoughtfulness.  
Sincerely,  
Father Marcello, Father Bochanski  
& Deacon Toole  
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James Abriola - Director
203-373-1013

419 White Plains Road • Trumbull, CT
www.abriola.com

Langanke’s
Florist & Greenhouses, Inc.

1055 Bridgeport Ave.,
Shelton, CT 06484

929-4688 • 378-3075
www.langankesflorist.com

Proud to be a part of the community.

329 Bridgeport Ave., Shelton 
 (800) 998-6978 • www.MarioDaddario.com

Helping Manage the
Human Side of Change
Outplacement • Career Transition

Coaching • Talent Acquisition
Human Resources Consulting

2 Corporate Dr., Ste. 234, Shelton, CT

Paul E. Mayer, President
Direct: 203-538-8802
Office: 203-225-0500

pmayer@schegggroup.com

www.schegggroup.com

203-579-1494
Parente - LauroParente - Lauro

Funeral Home, Inc.Funeral Home, Inc.

Family Owned & Operated 
Since 1940

Michael J. & Michele Parente

559 Washington Ave. | Bridgeport, CT

www.parentelauro.com

4 Corporate Drive, Ste 383 • Shelton, CT 06484

203.242.7721
info@ferraractdental.com • www.ferraractdental.com

Peter M. Ferrara, D.D.S.
Margaret G. Ferrara, D.D.S.
Family and Cosmetic Dental Care

• TREE REMOVAL
• PRUNING

• KILN DRIED FIREWOOD

203.258.5584

LET US PLACE 
YOUR AD HERE.

203-590-1588
Most insurances Accepted

www.ilovemypediatricdentist.com

LAROCCA’S
GARAGE, INC.

MADISON BRAKE  & WHEEL ALIGNMENT
EST. 1960

One Stop Complete Truck & Car Care
Foreign & Domestic Auto Repair

71 Federal St., Bridgeport  
(3 Doors in from Main St.)

203-335-9926
Mike Larocca - Proprietor

Ask us about the
Catholic Funeral Plan

700 MIDDLETOWN AVENUE, NORTH HAVEN
203-239-2557 • CCACEM.ORG

	 Honoring the Past
	 Shaping the Future

Join & Help Make a Difference- New Members Welcome.
	 For more information, visit:
	 73 High Street • Derby, CT 06418  •  203-734-9829
	 Email:  info@sonsofitalyderby.org
	 www.CTOSDIA.org 



Daniel Angelone, Esq.
President

Angelone
Law Offices, LLC

O: 203.378.2979 • F: 203.375.5003
daniel@angelonelaw.com
799 Silver Lane, 3rd Floor

Trumbull, CT 06611

RICHARD A.
CERRATO

ATTORNEY AT LAW
Suite 2A

3180 Main St., Bridgeport, CT

Tel: (203) 374-4600
Fax: (203) 372-0824

FOR COMPLETE 

LANDSCAPE AND LAWN 

MAINTENANCE SERVICE

RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL

Call Joe or Joanna
(203) 377-1596 • Trumbull

CUSTOM DESIGN AND 
INSTALLATION OF:

New Lawns, Seed or Sod
Shrubs • Trees • Plantings

Retaining Walls • Belgium Block
Railroad Ties Construction

Brick/Slate Walkways & Patios
Gravel Driveways 
Drainage Systems

Backhoe • Bulldozer Work
Spring & Fall Clean-ups

Weekly Lawn Maintenance
Fully Insured • Free Estimates

pepperslandscaping.com
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	 “NOBODY SELLS MORE REAL ESTATE THAN
Jeff Wright • 203-913-8836 • jeffwright@remax.net

Scott Wright • 203-913-7247 • scottwright@realtor.com

Michael Wright • 203-258-8363 • michaelwright@remax.net

	 RIGHT CHOICE
105 Technology Drive, Trumbull, CT

OFFICES IN TRUMBULL,  BRIDGEPORT, MILFORD, NEWTOWN, BETHEL

”

NATUROPATHIC 
Family Medicine 

& Nutrition Center, LLC
	 Dr. Natalie J. Colicci
	 ND, MS, CCN, CHT 

Lic. Naturopathic Physician & Nutritionist Lic. Naturopathic Physician & Nutritionist 
	 Certified Acupuncture Practitioner	 Certified Acupuncture Practitioner

				 203.371.1021
	2 Corporate Dr., Unit 112 | Trumbull, CT 06611
Parishioner 	 www.DrNatalieColicci.com

Residential & Commercial
Termite Control 

Specialists

1-203-944-9577

F M G Termite &
Pest Control

	 Serving our community since 1987
	 203-452-9616 office
	 203-257-8398 cell

Full line of home
improvement services

contactus@mytwinhomeservices.com
HIC #0619066

LET US PLACE YOUR AD HERE.

CYRIL F. MULLINS 
FUNERAL HOME, INC.

399 White Plains Road  
Trumbull, CT 06611   
(203) 372-6543

www.mullinsfh.com

Contact Robin Ungaro  
to place an ad today! 
rungaro@4LPi.com or  
(800) 477-4574 x6447


